
 
Lan-Oak Park District 

Public Hearing 
September 18, 2023 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Tropp at 7:08 pm. Upon roll call the following were present: 
Commissioners Lewis, Aguilar, Shaffer, Tropp.  Absent: Kelly.  Staff:  Senior Superintendent of Strategy & 
Operations Desjardins, Superintendent of Parks & Maintenance Havran.  Guests:  Corrie Frank and Jeffrey 
Morden. 
 
President Tropp announced the public hearing for the issuance of $1,600,000 General Obligation Limited Tax 
Park Bonds for park purposes, to pay outstanding obligations of the district and for the payment of the 
expense’s incident thereto.    President Tropp opened the floor for comments. 
 
The park board secretary announced that no written testimony was received. 
 
There were no public comments relating to the purpose of the meeting.  Corrie Frank spoke about a 
potential park project relating to Erfert Park. 
 
Motion by Aguilar to adjourn the public hearing.  Second by Lewis.  Upon roll call the following voted “aye”:  
Commissioners Shaffer, Lewis, Aguilar, Tropp.  No “nays”.  Motion passed. 
 
Adjourned at 7:21 pm. 
 
Submitted By,  
 
 
Sharon Desjardins 
Senior Superintendent of Strategy & Operations 


